
ST. OLAF COLLEGE 

Professor Carl M. Kerns 
Mesa College 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81502 

Dear Professor Kerns: 

NORTHFIELD. MINNESOTA 55057 

January 9, 1984 

Ken Ross relayed to me your request that I speak at the Rocky Mountain 
Section meeting on April 27 and 28. I'd be happy to do this, although I 
don't have very extensive experience as a banquet speaker! 

Sometime we should get in touch to talk about options for what you 
might like me to speak about. I would like to stimulate some discussion 
about the role of M.A.A., to help generate ideas concerning effective 
actions that the national organization can take to help its members and 
sections. 

Sincerely, 

-~~ ft- =\:,&:p__ 
Lynn Arthur Steen 
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cc: Ken Ross 


